
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

4 
National Star Wars Day 

5 
Cinco de Mayo

6 
National School Nurses 
Day

7 
National Space Day

8 
(Psst! Sunday is 
Mother’s Day!)

11 
National Eat What You 
Want Day

12 
National Nutty Fudge 
Day

13 
National Apple Pie 
Day

14 
National Caesar Day

15 
National Endangered 
Species Day

18 
National No Dirty 
Dishes Day

19 
National Devil’s Food 
Cake Day

20 
National Dog Rescue 
Day 

21 
National Strawberries 
and Cream Day 

22 
National Maritime Day

25 
Memorial Day 

26 
National Paper 
Airplane Day

27 
National Grape 
Popsicle Day 

28
National Hamburger 
Day

29 
National Learn About 
Composting Day  

1 
National Go Barefoot 
Day 

2 
National Rocky Road 
Day  

3 
National Running Day

4 
High School 
Graduation!  

5 
National Donut Day

Important Dates & Events
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It’s Teacher Appreciation Week! 



 

Maritime Virtual Teaching & Learning  

Chief Hentnick held a Google Meet for the Sea 
Cadets. Cadet Aranda received the “Sailor of the 
Quarter” award due to her hard work and efforts to 
attain a position in the Massachusetts Maritime 
Academy. Petty Officer Hazelwood earned a letter of 
commendation for attaining a > 90% in her 2nd class 
course. Chief Hentnick is looking forward to a great 
start to fall session, with trips and training already 
planned! 

MACS was recognized by the Philadelphia School 
Partnership as a high performing charter school and 
received 118 Chromebooks. “The Philadelphia School 
Partnership is a nonprofit organization founded in October 
2010 that invests in the creation and expansion of great 
schools in the City. PSP invests funds as growth capital to 
support the transformation, expansion and startup of high-
performing schools in the charter, district, and private 
sectors.  It measures success by the number of students 
the City moves out of failing schools by creating better-
quality school options, and it judges school quality on the 
basis of student academic outcomes.”

Congratulations to Eryca Bradfield and Genesis 
Contreras-Tejada who placed third in the city for their 
documentary on the Panama Canal, and to Isabella 
Ross, who received an honorable mention for her 
documentary on the role of music in the Civil Rights 
movement at the National History Day Philadelphia 
competition today!  Eryca and Genesis will go on to 
represent the city at the statewide competition 
later this year, so wish them luck! Congratulations, Mr. 
Vargha, for your dedication to our cadets and for 
encouraging our students to enter this competition 
every year. 

Ms. Karnes and Ms. Elicia 
continue to upkeep the 
garden by the high school 
building and planted a 
rose bush in memory of 
Mrs. Curley.

Mr. Mationni is keeping his mind 
and body fit while in quarantine. He 
is actively running and painting. 



Ms. Olson, the Character Development teacher, has been doing 
amazing things with our cadets. She has led the “Character Crew Share 
Session” and created a “Positivity Project - Expressive Education” for 
cadets and their families.  

Maritime  
Elementary School Elementary students send photos of 

themselves creating, working, and planting. 

Elementary school held a Virtual Spirit Week. Monday: Exercise Day; 
Tuesday: Talent Day; Wednesday: School Spirit Day; Thursday: Pajama 
Day; Friday: Family Day  

Ms. Olson 
holds a 
virtual class 
with her 
students. 

Elementary Corner 

Maritime 
teachers join 
the Virtual 
Spirit Week 
fun.

Ms. Brazell has 
read and 
watched videos 
about growing 
plants from 
seeds and has 
been successful 
with her home 
garden. She 
can’t wait to 
bring all of her 
new knowledge 
into the school’s 
garden next year!



Mr. Mattioni signs 
the diplomas!

Congratulations, Class of 2020

I will miss the teachers and all 
my classmates because you all 
made it a great experience for 
me through the ups and downs. 
I really appreciate you all 
deeply. – Abigail Cortes  

Making memories and 
seeing friends and my 
favorite teachers – 
Richard Zayas  

The thing about Maritime, I 
will miss the most is the 
support system I had there. 
The teachers and staff always 
made me feel successful even 
when I felt like I was failing 
myself. – Emily Dipple  

Mr. Wilson and 
Mrs. Feria prepare 
for the Virtual 
Graduation video 
recording.

Seniors share what they’ll miss most about MACS.  

MACS is a really good school, I 
encouraged my cousins to choose 
this school because it has good 
leadership, involvement, and zero 
tolerance for bullying. I will miss the 
school itself, and the staff 
members. – Marilyn Indreyas  

The MACS High School teachers and staff dedicate the May edition of the 
Anchor to our Class of 2020. The high school team is working diligently on 
giving our senior class the most incredible virtual graduation ever. The 
Virtual Graduation will be on June 4th, and will include a video with 
speeches, awards, and a senior slide show, and a drive-through graduation 
procession during which students will drive by the school and receive their 
diplomas, awards, scholarships, and yearbook. We are all looking forward to 
this momentous occasion.  

Maritime  
High School


